
 
Special Meeting 

Executive Committee of the Superior Court Judges 
May 21, 2009 

Attorney’s Conference Room, Supreme Court Building 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

 
In attendance:  Chief Justice Chase T. Rogers, Justice Richard N. Palmer, Appellate Court 
Judge Thomas A. Bishop, Superior Court Judge Barbara M. Quinn, Chief Court Administrator 
and Chair, Superior Court Judges Barbara N. Bellis, Eddie Rodriguez, Bruce W. Thompson, 
Patricia A. Swords, Elizabeth A. Bozzuto, Carl J. Schuman, Douglas C. Mintz, Edward S. 
Domnarski, Carmen E. Espinosa, Harry Calmar and Angelo L. dos Santos.  Superior Court 
Judges Patrick L. Carroll III, Deputy Chief Court Administrator and Raymond R. Norko attended 
at the invitation of the Chair. 
 
Motions 
 
1.   To ratify actions taken by mail pertaining to appointments, promotions and transfers of  
      Judicial Branch employees, leaves of absence of Judicial Branch employees, fines for      
      infractions and violations payable by mail, appointments to grievance panels and the  
      Statewide Grievance Committee and receipt of Client Security Fund Committee reports. 
      Motions passed unanimously. 
 
2.    To recommend appointments of court clerks, Judicial officials and administrators and 
       members of various committees and panels by the full bench at the annual meeting. 
       Motion passed unanimously. 
 
 

Report 
 

 
Report of the Connecticut Bar Foundation concerning administration of IOLTA presented by 
Judge Norko. 
 
 
 
                         Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
               Robert D. Coffey 
 
 


